


Alamogordo Public Schools 
1211 Hawaii Avenue 

PO Box 650 
Alamogordo, NM 88311-0650 

Phone:  (575) 812-6044 * Fax:  (575) 812-6049 
 
 

Business and Finance Department 
 
 
TO:  Pamela Renteria, Acting Superintendent  
 
FROM:  Marie Bouma, Business & Finance Coordinator 
 
Through:  Business & Finance 
 
DATE:  September 20, 2023 
 
RE:  Charitable Gifts and Donations 
 
 
 
Please see Charitable Gift and Donations to be presented to the APS School Board for 
acknowledgement at the regularly scheduled BOE Meeting on September 20, 2023.  They are 
listed below for your review.  Thank you! 
 

1) Burke’s Outlet - $195 - Yucca Elementary 

2) First Sergeants Club - $300 – Holloman Elementary  

3) Kelly Scharmack - $50 – APS Health Service – APS Tiger Care Center 

4) Lesia Bryant-Gonzales - $80 – AHS Varsity Cheer 

5) Lowe’s Home Improvement – $156 - AHS AG/CTE 

6) Print Plus - $100 – AHS Varsity Swim Team 

7) 54 Salvage - $500 – AHS FFA 

8) Walmart Neighborhood Market - $700 – Yucca Elementary 

 

 

 

 


















